
Susan Neale
Brunswick
LD 780
Dear Chairs Senator Carney and Representative Moonen and ALL Judiciary 
Committee Members:
My name is Susan Neale, and I am a resident of Brunswick. I am submitting written 
testimony For Ought NOT To Pass (NO VOTE) for: LD 780.
Amending the state constitution is not only expensive but unnecessary since Maine 
has passed a surplus of abortion protection laws and allows abortions in the state even
after viability
The passing of such a radical resolution would enshrine a right to end the lives of 
unborn children up until birth and is reactive, irresponsible, and extremely 
dangerous!. 
Therefore, I am urging you to vote Ought NOT  To PASS on  the above mentioned 
bill LD780 for the State of Maine.
Thank you 
Susan Neale, 154 McKeen St Brunswick, ME


